From: Daniel Halden <daniel.halden@lacity.org>

Sent time: 06/01/2020 09:10:34 AM

To: Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>; Sean Starkey <sean.starkey@lacity.org>
Subject: Fwd: Where is Mitch?

Dan Halden

Director, HEART of Hollywood
Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell
City of Los Angeles, 13th District
www.cd13.com
www.heartofhollywood.la

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Michael Goldstein <mg@goldsteinlawgroup.com>
Date: June 1, 2020 at 9:08:56 AM PDT

To: "daniel.halden@lacity.org" <daniel.halden@lacity.org>
Cec: Bescher Eric <bescher@ucla.edu>, Robert Silverstein <robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com>, "tomdavila@icloud.com" <tomdavila@jicloud.com>, Warren Jason

<warren@warrenjason.com>, Jack Humphreville <lajack@gmail.com>
Subject: Where is Mitch?

Dan,

Where is Mitch? Does he plan to voice his support for a fair process or remain silent in hiding? It is a sad state of affairs when council members from Districts do more than our

own representative.
I’'m all ears.
Best,

Michael Goldstein
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DAVID E. RYU
COUNCILMEMBER, FOURTH DISTRICT

May 28, 2020

Mr. Vince Bertoni

Director of Planning

City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning
201 N Figueroa St, Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: DEIR COMMENT PERIOD FOR MILLENIUM HOLLYWOOD CENTER ENV-2018-2116-EIR
Dear Mr. Bertoni:

The draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Millennium Hollywood Center Project is set to close
its window for comments on the first of June. This 45 day public comment period is for a dense document
with potentially significant, long term impacts to the Hollywood area. Especially considering the additional
unforeseen impacts caused by COVID-19, | respectfully request that the public comment period be
extended to enable additional time for the public to review and comment on the draft EIR.

Sincerely,
]
20« @
David E. Ryu
Councilmember, District Four

e 200 NORTH SPRING STREET, RM 425 e LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012 )
PHONE: (213) 473-7004 @ DAVIDRYU.LACITY.ORG e CD4.ISSUES@LACITY.ORG ;

Kindly blame typos and bad grammar on my iPhone X



